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News Brief
Completion of 2021 Exploration Program
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Generation PGM Inc. (GenPGM) has recently completed the 
8,000m exploration drill program that started in May 2021. The 
program included 7 drill holes in the Central Feeder Zone and 
11 drill holes in the Chonolith Zone. We are eager to receive our 
outstanding assays to provide an update of our �nalized 2021 
exploration drill program results. 

GenPGM has also been completing a regional surface mapping 
and prospecting program as well as trench mapping. The 
e�orts conducted by the surface exploration crew focussed on 
the Sally Deposit, Boyer Prospect and Four Dams Prospect with 
minor followup work in the Marathon Deposit. We look 
forward to providing a compilation on the surface results. 

On Thursday October 14, Generation PGM  will be hosting an 
information session in Thunder Bay! Join the Thunder Bay 
Community Economic Development Commission and 
Generation Mining for an evening to learn about the Mara-
thon Palladium Copper Project. 

Chief Operating O�cer Drew Anwyll and Senior Exploration 
Geologist John McBride will be presenting information on the 
following:
-Environmental Permitting
-Geology and Exploration
-Feasibility and Project Design

This event is free to attend but you must register to ensure 
COVID-19 capacity requirements are met.

https://generationmininginfosession.eventbrite.ca


